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MONDAY, 31ST JULY, 2006 
 
 
YOUTH CONFERENCE 
 
 
Information was requested on the organisations that were invited to attend, together 
with a breakdown of ethnicity and a breakdown of those who actually attended.  
Information obtained indicates that there was a limit of 120 places for the Conference 
and these were allocated to the District Youth Service.  Each of the 7 districts were 
allocated 10 places, the remaining 50 places were allocated to specialist teams.  It was 
left to the discretion of the District Workers to liaise with projects and organisations as 
to who would be nominated to attend. 
 
 
The Conference only achieved 81 attendees.  A DVD and a report of the Conference 
will be made available to Members in due course. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer 
 
Steve Brooke 
Senior Constitutional Services Officer 
Tel:  01922 652014 
brookes@walsall.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 


